
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2018 – Days Park 
Director’s Message 

Dear EVCS Families, 

SPIRIT WEEK IS COMING SOON! 

 

From February 12-16, EVCS will celebrate our annual 

Spirit Week!  Mrs. Lesswing and the Spirit Week 

Committees have planned exciting activities for each day 

of the week.   

 

Monday, February 12 – Dress as Your Favorite Storybook 

Character Day 

 

Tuesday, February 13 – Olympics Day – Wear Sports-

Themed Attire & Crazy Olympics Assembly @ 2:00 PM 

 

Wednesday, February 14 – Have a Heart Day – Wear Red, 

Pink, White, or Heart-Themed Attire & CandyBar BINGO 

 

Thursday, February 15 – EVCS Spirit Wear Day  

 

Friday, February 16 – Crazy Hair/Hat Day and School 

Colors – Wear Purple and Green & Game Show Assembly 

@2:00 PM 

 

Throughout the week, along with fostering school spirit, 

we will help foster community spirit by collecting 

supplies for victims of the hurricane in Puerto Rico.  

Some of our EVCS students have family members who 

have been directly affected by this event.  For each item 

donated, students will receive a raffle ticket that can be 

used to win some great prizes. 

 

Items for Collection: 

* Bottled Water     *Flashlights     *D Batteries     *Candles 

* Diapers & Wipes     *Hygiene Products     *Toilet Paper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, February 14, we will also host a SOCK 

DRIVE for homeless and needy veterans.  Students are 

asked to bring in a new pair of adult-sized socks to 

donate, and will receive a raffle ticket for each pair of 

socks they bring in.  Prize drawings will be held on Friday 

afternoon at the Game Show assembly.   

 

EVCS has a rich history of celebrating our school spirit by 

giving back to our local and global communities.  The 

heart of our school spirit truly lives in the hearts of our 

caring and empathetic students.  We look forward to 

Spirit Week 2018 with great enthusiasm and pride.   

 

Warmly, 

Danielle Bruno 

Director 

Days Park Campus 

 

News and Information 

 

• Our Whole School Morning Meeting honoring Black 

History Month will take place on Tuesday, February 

27th at 8:30 AM, hosted by Sixth Grade.   

 

• The February CA Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, February 7 at 6:00 PM in the Library.   

 

Important Reminders 

President’s Day Holiday (School Closed) – Monday, 

February 19 

Midwinter Break (School Closed) – Tuesday, February 20-

Friday, February 23 

 

February Calendar 

Please see attached.   

 
 

PANTHER PRESS 


